
 

 

 

Family update #154 
 
April 11, 2022 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 
I hope you had a nice and restful weekend. 
 

COVID Update 
As of today, 32 residents on the second floor and 14 residents on the fifth floor of Wing Kei Crescent 
Heights have tested positive for COVID. Another round of prevalence test will be done today for the 
fifth floor residents who have tested negative. All residents are doing well.  
 

Visitation 
Just a reminder that currently only essential visits are allowed on the second floor and fifth floor of 
Wing Kei Crescent Heights.  We also recommend that visitation be limited to essential visits on the 
remaining floors, as a precautionary measure. 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation and support.  
 
Peace I leave with you; my peace I give you.  
I do not give to you as the world gives. 
Do not let your hearts be troubled and do not be afraid.  
~ John 14:27 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


